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4th April 24 

 What’s New   
For those who were not at the Presentation Night. Congratulations and well done to the following 
members. 
 
The Coghlan Award was won by Bruce Hill. The Runner up Kingsley Fiske. 
 
The Eklund Award had joint winners, Gunter Loidl and Henrik Cobelens. The Runner Up was Peter 
Kelsey. 
 
It was wonderful to see the family of Jack Allison at our Presentation Night. 
They were there especially to see a new sign erected to honour one of our long serving members. 
You may have noticed we now have “Jack’s Shed”. 
 
Best wishes for a speedy recovery to Alan Moore who has been in hospital with pneumonia and Jill 
Spencer who suffered extensive injuries after an accident while out walking. 
 
Thanks to those members who keep me informed and have suggestions for items to be included in our 
newsletter. I can’t do it without your input. Don’t forget to contact me, Di Tew on my email 
dmtew8@gmail.com, if you have any news item you would like included.  
 

Reminder 

The Club AGM will be held on Wednesday, 8th May starting at 7.30p.m. If you wish to nominate for a 
position, forms are available from Elise or via the email she sent to members. 
 

Help Us Grow (by Graeme White) 
Pennant Bowls is over for 23/24, however, to help us grow, all members in the coming months need to 
be on the lookout for new members. Recruiting new members for Heatherdale does not just rest soley 
with members of the Board of Management. It is an ongoing challenge or a task for us all. One of our 
main objectives should be to bring back the strong social bowls events our club once enjoyed. 
 

Events 

The visit from the Warragul Bowls Club on April 19th is fast approaching. Please put your name down for 
this event ASAP to assist those organising the visit. This is always a very enjoyable day. 

 

Social  
Don’t forget Saturday “Jackpot” bowls is now playing again starting at 12.30p.m. the cost is $11.  
 
Wednesday mixed bowls is also back on the schedule, cost $10 and starting at 12.30p.m.  
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Don’t forget to put your name down for these games, either on the list outside the club rooms or by 
phoning Ken Cleaver by 11.30a.m. on the day. Thanks Ken for organizing these two weekly events, it’s 
much appreciated. 

 

Sponsors 
Don’t forget to support our sponsors and to always let them know you’re from Heatherdale Bowls Club. 
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